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February 20th, 2017

Tad A. Dziemian
Neighborhood Energy of New EngLand LLC PUC (11V
44 Pentucket Drive
East Hampstead NH 03826
Tet: (603) 382 0985

Ms. Debra Howtand
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire PubLic UtiLity Commission
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Debra Howland,

Neighborhood Energy’s renewaL appLication was due on or before December
28, 2016. The Commission received it on February 1, 2017 and as a resuLt does not
meet the ruLes PUC 300302fa). As noted in PUC 201.05, a waiver is required so that
our appLication can be processed.

1 respectiveLy request a waiver from the Commission and sincereLy apologize
for my tardiness.

Owner/Prin4l of Neighborhood Energy of New EngLand LLC
Tad@neighbISrhoodenergyne.com
www.neighborhoodenergyne.com


